Pass Christian High School

Parental Involvement Policy/Plan
Parents are encouraged to be involved in the educational experience of their high school students.  The school’s commitment to providing parents the opportunity to do so includes:

· Open House – Teachers and staff welcome parents (and students) into the classrooms to meet each other and exchange information.  There is an Open House each semester.  Details about school sponsored events are sent home via newsletter each nine-weeks.
· Guidance Counselor – The school Guidance Counselor is available (by appointment) to meet with parents as well as students to review academic progress, personal concerns, and college/vocational planning.  In addition, the Counselor hosts informational meetings for parents on such topics as College Night (to meet with representatives from area colleges) and financial aid workshops.

· Parent/Teacher Conferences – Parents can contact their child’s teacher by email or by phone.  Conferences are set up through the office.

· School Administration – The high school administrative team maintains an “open door” policy.  Parents are welcome to schedule an appointment at the office (452-2008) to discuss any questions or concerns.
· Educational Compact – Parents, teachers, principal, and student sign this document each year to acknowledge and reinforce the roles each play in ensuring academic success.

